12/3/20: Update Regarding December 9th Zoning Hearing
· In person attendance will not occur at the hearing as previously planned-it will be fully remote through Zoom.  We certainly do not wish to impede citizens ability to attend but very low signup for in person attendance (just 1) coupled with the large amount of effort to put on an in-person event during Covid has brought us to this decision at our meeting last night.  Planning board members will be at the municipal building to facilitate the Zoom call but there will be no in-person attendance from town citizens.
· All remote attendees who wish to speak or have a comment read must identify themselves (name and address).  Names will be cross referenced with the Dalton Registered Voter checklist to verify those who say they are Dalton residents.  Each person who wishes to speak will have 3 minutes and each comment to be read must be readable in 3 minutes or it will be edited for the sake of time.
· It is encouraged that anyone with comments submit them ahead of time.  They will be posted publicly on the town website for others to review in advance of the June 9th meeting.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If your internet is not strong it may be better to call in by phone.  If you plan to call in by phone and wish to speak, please communicate that ahead of time by emailing the planning board with your name, address and the phone number you will call in from (so that we can identify which caller to unmute).
· The December 9th meeting is scheduled for 6:00PM-8:00PM.  If it is determined the meeting will run over significantly the meeting will be suspended for the evening and it will resume at 6pm on June 10th.
· The Zoom meeting and the associated chat stream will be recorded and will be made public after the meeting.  Inappropriate language or personal attacks will not be tolerated.
· After this hearing the planning board will meet to review all comments and determine the path forward.  If the decision is to significantly change the draft zoning ordinance another hearing will be scheduled prior to town meeting.
